
Board of Selectmen 

Regular Meeting 

Tuesday, April 24, 2018 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

 

The Regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Selectmen set for April 24, 2018 has been cancelled. 

This meeting is cancelled due to the Annual Budget Meeting and Annual Town Meeting being held on 

that evening. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Christine Hayward, Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 

 



 


